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Clear Creek Scour Mitigation on I-70 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 

Starting on Monday, Nov. 14 and lasting until spring 2023, the Colorado Department of 

Transportation and contract partner Structures, Inc. will begin a state and federally-

funded scour mitigation project along Interstate 70 and Clear Creek in Jefferson County. 

Work includes adding micro-piles and concrete caps to the piers of two bridges at the I-

70/I-76 interchange and armoring a wall along I-70 and Clear Creek near Wadsworth Blvd. 

Erosion of the soil around a bridge or wall’s foundation is frequently referred to as scour 

which can over time lead to structure failure. To manage the risk of failure, counter-

measures are used to mitigate scour effects. 

PROJECT LOCATION 

The project is located along I-70 and Clear Creek, from Mile Point 269 east to the I-70/I-76 

interchange at MP 269.9 and includes both Arvada and Wheat Ridge, in Jefferson County.  

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

The project begins on Monday, Nov. 14 and will last until spring 2023. Working hours are 7 

a.m. to 6 p.m. (daylight hours) Monday to Friday. Some Saturday work is expected. 

TRAFFIC, PEDESTRIAN & CYCLIST IMPACTS 

Intermittent lane closures will exist at the eastbound I-70 on ramps from southbound and 

northbound Wadsworth Blvd (Exit 269A), and on westbound I-70 west of Harlan St (Exit 

270) during concrete work. Some narrowing of the Clear Creek Trail will be in place during 

certain work activities, managed by flaggers and/or signage.  

CONTACT INFORMATION  

Phone: 720.871.8188 

Email: publicinformation@comcast.net 

Webpage: https://www.codot.gov/projects/i70-clear-creek-scour-mitigation 

 
 

CDOT will begin a scour mitigation project on two bridge 

structures and a wall along I-70 from Wadsworth Blvd to the I-

70/I-76 interchange on Monday, Nov. 14. Intermittent lane 

closures will be in place at the eastbound I-70 on ramps from 

southbound and northbound Wadsworth Blvd (Exit 269A), and 

on westbound I-70 west of Harlan St (Exit 270). Some narrowing 

of the Clear Creek Trail may also exist.  
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